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Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 4:38 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bills H5125 & H5669
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Good afternoon house members, 
 
I am writing today to ask that you please vote in favor of Bill H-5125 & H-5669. You are their voice. 
 
Thank you so much for taking the time to read my message. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Stephanie Soscia 
213 bullocks Point Ave, Riverside, RI 02915 


